
From:  Tree Lockie <hkcc4tree@aol.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 05:20:07 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project DEIR
 

I am requesting an extension for the review process for the Hollywood Center Project.
The impact of this size project needs considerable input and review from the community and the low 
visibility of this project means we citizens must assure informed responses.
Because of new layers of homeowners responsibilities during the current stay at home requirements 
it is even more imparitive that an extension be applied.

Thank you for your consideration,
Ms. Tree Lockie 
3369 Charleston Way 
Hollywood 

Sent from my iPadFrom 1666416283431053522@xxx Mon May 11 17:33:29 +0000 2020


